Post Employment Benefit Commission Minutes

Thursday, August 5, 2010

Room 1A, State Legislative Office Building
Attendance:  Michael Cicchetti, Christine Shaw, Thomas Woodruff (1:20 PM), Sal Luciano, Paul Mansour, Greg Stump 
Others Present:  Robert Dakers, Dan Colter

Chairman Cicchetti called the meeting to order at 1:05 p.m.   
The minutes for the July 16, 2010 and July 22, 2010 meetings were approved. 
Sal distributed an article from the Journal of Pension Benefits regarding Defined Benefit Pensions, which will be posted on the commission’s web-site.

Mike indicated that the first item on the agenda was to review and make suggested changes to the draft report that had been sent out to members.  Mike indicated that all the changes made to the draft will be “tracked” in the draft being reviewed today so that members can follow the changes made. 
The Commission then proceeded to discuss and make changes to the draft report.  One of the general comments was that statements of fact should have the source of the information cited.  The Commission’s reviewed and made changes through page 19.  The “Demographic Issues” section was discussed and then held for discussion at a future meeting.  Mike indicated the revised report with tracked changes will be sent out to members for review before finalizing these sections.  The remaining sections of the draft will be reviewed at the next meeting.
Mike indicated that the additional actuarial information provided by Cavanaugh-Macdonald will be reviewed and discussed at the next meeting.

Mike indicated that the next meeting would be Thursday August 12, 2010 at 1:00 PM at the LOB
The meeting adjourned at approximately 3:00 PM
